
 

 

Suggested Principles for the Role of the Advisory Group 
members 

 
1.  Advisory Group members will be seated among the members of the Charter 
Commission and the two groups will become the Redistricting Group which will 
draw the new Minneapolis Wards and Park Board Districts based on the City 
Charter. 
 
2.  Advisory Group members will help develop the process to be used by the 
redistricting group and then participate in the process of redistricting.   
 
3.  Advisory Group members should participate on an equal base with members 
of the Charter Commission in discussing and drawing maps for the redistricting of 
Minneapolis Wards and Park Districts. 
 
4.  When votes on any motion are taken, only members of the Charter 
Commission will vote. 
  
5.  Advisory Group members will participate in all meetings with the public that 
are scheduled by the redistricting group. 
 
6.  At all times the Advisory Group members will be non-partisan and will only 
represent all the citizens of Minneapolis. 
 
7.  The Advisory Group will bring more diversity to the redistricting group. 


